
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please consider this to be a Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (‘the Act’).   
I write to you in relation to a contract you awarded. 
 
 Contract title: Mechanical Servicing & Reactive Maintenance Contract 
 Date of award of this notice: 08/11/2022 
 
Information Requested 
 
In accordance with s.1 of the Act, which provides a general right of access to information 
held by public authorities, I wish to receive the following information: 
 
A copy of the list of all bidders (company names) and, from those, the bidders who were 
successful 

Response 
 
The Council does not disclose the names of unsuccessful bidders.  We can confirm however 
that there were 42 expressions of interest in the tender, 22 companies did not respond, 10 
companies opted out, and 10 companies submitted a bid within the published deadline.  
 
Following the conclusion of the tender evaluations, DFP Services Ltd were successful in 
winning the contract. 

 


